STATE OF TEXAS }
COUNTY OF FRANKLIN } 1,071
CITY OF MOUNT VERNON }

The City Council and EDC Board met in a workshop session on Tuesday, March 18, 2012 at
Lucy’s Hacienda located at 742 SE Access Rd, Mt Vernon, Texas.

| Present: Brad Hyman - Mayor
> Mark Huddleston — Mayor Pro Tem
i Sherelyn Roberson — Councilwoman
Mary Keys — Councilwoman
Tina Rose — City Administrator
EDC Board: Mark Sachse — President
Roger Gekiere — Vice President
Kevin Anthony — Board Member
G W Sharp — Board Member
Jack Carlson — Board Member

Visitors: Lillie Bush-Reves, Bob Mc¢Farland — Franklin County Industrial Foundation
President, Bonnie McAllister-Chamber Manager, Martin Sanchez-EDC Consultant
Absent: Councilman Harold Cason, Councilwoman Rebecca Bailey, Gail Reed- EDC

Secretary and Treasurer, and Kathy Lovier, City Secretary

Mayor Hyman called the special meeting to order at 5:30 p.m,

Mayor Hyman opened the floor to Martin Sanchez, EDC Consultant. Mr, Sanchez spoke
regarding this process up to date, summary of December 2021 Facilitation Sessions, SWOT
Analysis, Comprehensive Plan Comparison and Citizen interviews.

There being no further business, Mayor Pro Tem Huddleston made a motion to adjourn and
Councilwoman Roberson seconded. The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

ATTEST: Brad Hyman — Mayor

Tina Rose - City Administrator




